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10 June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
King-Smith class are planning a trip on the 17 June 2019 to Henley for a boat ride on the 
river.  
 
The trip is free so no contribution will be necessary. We will be offsite for the majority of the 
day so students will need to bring a packed lunch or order a packed lunch from the 
canteen.  Could you please let us know by Wednesday 12 June if you would like us to 
order one. 
 
Students will be required to wear school uniform and dress appropriately for the weather 
with either sun hats or coats.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Isla O’Reilly 
King-Smith Class Teacher 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Name of student…………………………………… 
 
Please tick one of the following options: 

 
 

Packed lunch from home  
 
 

School packed lunch  
 
 

 
 


